
25-26 Broadleigh Elementary Realignment Process 
Public Information Session #1 Fast Facts

Important Dates

Public Information Session #2 
October 8th, 2025  
East High School 

6:00 pm

Columbus City Schools is undertaking a realignment process to address 
imbalances in school utilization and enrollment, and to pro-actively account 
for future growth within the district.  Columbus City Schools has begun a 
realignment process to meet the following key objectives: 

• Primary Objective: Reassign students who currently attend Broadleigh 
Elementary, due to the discontinued use of the building as an elementary school. 

• Secondary Objectives: Ensure the district is maintaining equity in each 
building regarding ethnic and socioeconomic demographics. Middle school & 
high school attendance boundaries located in the Broadleigh ES area will also 
be evaluated in order to align feeder patterns.  

Realignment Process Factors
Cropper GIS has developed a body of criteria to guide this student realignment process.  The following criteria are 
not listed in any order of importance and the recommended plan will be one that best adheres to these criteria as a 
whole as best as possible:

Use this QR Code to visit the 
Realignment Process website.

  Notes: 
•	 Updates can also be found at: tinyurl.com/SchoolsRealign
•	 Important upcoming dates 

•	 October 8th, 2025: Public Information Session #2

Background

Study Area Boundaries

a)	 Balance school facility utilization
b)	 Account for Future Growth
c)	 Close Proximity
d)	 Maximize busing efficiencies in transportation of students
e)	 Minimize impact on students
f)	 Consider economic, cultural, and ethnic diversity
g)	 Make every effort to establish contiguous zones
h)	 Use major roads and natural boundaries wherever feasible to define attendance zones


